
The Stephan House Inn 
New Hope’s Inn for Downtown Lodging 

 
 
This letter is to express my recommendation for the architectural firm Ralph C. Fey AIA Architects.  It has 
been my direct involvement with Mr. Fey, from both a business relationship and also a personal 
relationship through my community, that defines his passion and abilities.   
 
The Stephan House Inn was a unique project that required the needs of a full service architectural firm to 
clearly express the project.  The approval process for such a project needs - construction drawings, 
perspective drawings and public presentations were done with efficiently and professionally. 
 
I am also a design/build contractor and have 25 years of experience in the construction industry.  The key 
to any successful job (and to that matter success in life) is the need for communication. 
Many architects can draw, but not all can communicate with the ease and knowledge that Mr. Fey and his 
firm showed me.  His ability to work with me, through many of the Stephan House Inn’s many design 
features and challenges, is clearly expressed through the project’s final completion.    
       
 

 
 
I also am biased to Mr. Fey, as his commitment to my community - New Hope, has been over and above 
what is required of a volunteer. At the same time, that’s what’s needed in order to continue to grow and 
“build” a community, which Mr. Fey has been doing one structure at a time! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Glen Stephan 
 
Owner – The Stephan House Inn / Stephan’s Design Center, Inc. (908-752-1174) 
Past President of The New Hope Chamber of Commerce and New Hope Lambertville Winterfestival 
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